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Dear Second Grade Families,

Welcome to the second grade! We are excited to start the 2024-25 school year in 

community with your families.  Instead of asking for families to shop for specific supplies, 

we are asking for a (voluntary & suggested) monetary donation of $20 - 40.  Please 

donate an amount that is comfortable for your family, big or small.  In addition, we ask that 

you send a backpack and water bottle with your child to school each day.  These items need 

to be labeled with their name.

Please make your monetary donation through SchoolPay, with a check (labeled and in an 

envelope), or cash (also in an envelope).We will use these donated funds to purchase needed 

supplies for all students throughout the year. 

We appreciate your help in making sure all students at Sabin have the supplies needed for 

an amazing year in second grade!  Thank you for your support. We look forward to meeting 

you in the fall and we hope you have a wonderful summer. 

Warmly,

Meghan Whitaker & 

Sabin 2nd Grade Team
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